
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(A6075 OLLERTON ROAD, EDWINSTOWE) 
 (40 MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2021 (3329) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services. A new 40mph speed limit, replacing part of the existing 50mph is 
proposed for the section of Ollerton Road near to the new development.  The new lower limit 
will improve road safety for pedestrians and vehicles using the route and junctions to the 
development.  

The proposals will be advertised along with notices displayed on site. A plan showing the 
proposals (drawing number H/MN/3695/02) 


